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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,
ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD!

January 07,2021
HELPERS CANCELLATIONS
SUNDAYS
Nursery |, Il lll:  n/a Due t { Covid situati
. ue to present Covid situations
Us'_wr Bob Nations in our church and communi-
Children’s ty, effective immediately there

Sermon n/a will be no nursery, children or
ONLINE youth Sunday School classes

Decisi
eetston _ until further notice. There will be
Counselor Janice Walthall easy. fast. secure. an adult class. We will continue to
AM Benediction Clayton Phillips have worship but encourage
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social distance and washing of
hands. Hand sanitizer and
temperature check are available.
We thank you for your under-
standing and prayers

Sun./Wed.
Lock Up Daryl Bishop

Accompanist Jan Jenkins

Stewardship Meeting

1/10 at 6:00 PM WEDNESDAYS

There will be no Wednesday
night activities until further notice.

Notice — Special Called Business

Meeting
First Baptist Church,
January 17, 2021 Sunday Morning
Nursery and
Wednesday Night
There will be a Special Called Activities Returning
Soon!

Business after the morning worship
service on January 17, 2021. The
purpose of this business meeting is
to vote on a prospective pastor.
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Operation Christmas Child

For the 2021 year we will be trying something different for Operation Christmas Child. We would like to collect items all year long and
then have a packing party in early November. Each month we will have a suggested group of items to shop for. These are just sugges-
tions and please don't feel limited on what you're lead to donate. If there is a shoebox challenge for 2021 then anyone who sponsors the
shipping for a box will receive a ticket. A basket will be placed in the foyer under the busy bags to collect donations. For the month of
January the theme is cold weather accessories but many times our boxes go to warmer countries. | would suggest maybe socks, under-
wear, handkerchiefs, washcloths, or baseball hat instead.

Thanks, Mandy
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Accessories Quality Crafts Stuffed Animals
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